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Year 3 DT Boxes 

 

Friday 1st March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our current DT topic on pneumatic toys, the children in Year 3 will be 

making their own pneumatic toys. Please see the first picture for an idea of what 

this product will look like.  

 

In order to make this product, each child will need to bring in a small card box with 

a hinged lid, like a teabag box (see second picture). Please can your child bring 

into school a small box that you no longer need that they can use to create their 

product. Please label the box with your child’s name so that we can match each 

box to the correct child when we make our products in a couple of weeks’ time. 

 

Please can your child bring in their box by Friday 15th March, as we will then start to make our pneumatic toys 

after that. 

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Mr King  

Year 3 Class Teacher 
 
 

 

 


